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From: jerry hatchett <jerry.knowlwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 8:43 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Our Libraries

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe,

am hoping you will support the library’s in Santa Barbara County as much as possible as I believe they are
really important for not only the children, but all the adults that use them also! I believe libraries are a critical
resource in our society and should be supported as such!

Jerry Hatchett

1000 Ladera Lane

805 969-0413

Sent from my iPhone



